Chloe Dunlop

From: tammy.kirby@dpi.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Animal Welfare
<animal.welfare@dpi.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 16 August 2018 2:12 PM

To: Chloe Dunlop

Cc: Mark Mackie

Subject: Re: Sydney Zoo - Modification Application- Request for comments
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Hi Chloe

| refer to your email from earlier today in relation to a modification application from Sydney Zoo seeking to amend
the built form and design of the aquatic habitat.

At this stage the Department has no comments in relation to the modification application mentioned

above. However, it is a requirement under the Exhibited Animals Protection Act 1986 that all applications to
construct an animal display establishment and subsequent structures need to be individually approved by the
Department.

Once all relevant licenses and permits have been issued, the Department will distribute the relevant
information to other impacted Government agencies

| hope this is of assistance.

Regards

Tam

Tammy Kirby | Licensing Assessment Officer

NSW Department of Primary Industries |Biosecurity and Food Safety NSW |Licensing
Locked Bag 21 Orange NSW 2800

p (02) 6391 3725 | f (02) 6391 3740

e tammy.kirby@dpi.nsw.gov.au

Note: Can only be contacted between 8 am and 3.15pm

Hi Chloe,

As discussed earlier, DPI are in regular contact with Sydney Zoo relating to the licenses and permits they
require to exhibit animals to the public. This process will continue for some time and until all animals have
been sourced and housed within approved structures.

Once all relevant licenses and permits have been issued, the Department will distribute the relevant
information to other impacted Government agencies

Regards



